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February 17, 2017 
 
 
EMAIL  
 
 
Mr. Josh Wasylyk 
Project Advisor, Application Policy & Climate Change 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wasylyk: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
  Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File Number: EB-2016-0300 
 February 16, 2017 Letter on OEB Staff Interrogatories                
 
 
Thank you for your February 16, 2017 letter informing us that OEB Staff will submit 
interrogatories on February 17, 2017.  
 
Based on this information, Enbridge intends to comply with the date of March 17, 2017 set out in 
Procedural Order No. 1 for providing responses to interrogatories.    
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Edith Chin 
Technical Advisor, Upstream Regulatory Strategy 
 
cc: Mr. D. O’Leary, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 Mr. D. Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 All Interested Parties EB-2016-0300 (via email) 


